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Happy Holidays from the newsletter editorial staff! Be safe out there!
Former ICL member, Nancy Robinson, 77, of Keizer, Oregon, died Wednesday,
December 6, 2023.
“The Lady with the Wonderful and Beautiful Smile” became a member of ICL in September
2009 and left in April 2020. Nancy served for a time on the ICL Board as Financial Services
Director. She was very sweet
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https://www.statesmanjournal.com/obituaries/pore0653148
https://willametteuniversity.zoom.us/j/92212104940
https://reportfraud.ftc.gov/#/
https://reportfraud.ftc.gov/#/
https://www.doj.state.or.us/consumer-protection/
/community/icl/more-about-icl/newsletters/index.html

